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extracting gas from the Marcellus Shale

FEB 1 9 2010

INDEPENDENT REGULATORY
REVIEW COMMISSION

I write to encourage you to create the most strict regulations concerning the extraction of
natural gas from the Marcellus Shale deposits. Future problems created by these activities
need to be eliminated as much as possible, so an economic benefit now does not turn into an
environmental disaster later.

Thank You,
Henry Berkowitz
141 Sperry Rd.
Sabinsville, Pa. 16943


